
 1 

 

www.broadwaterfl.org 

Winter 2014 

Broadwater Family Broadwater Family Broadwater Family 
Holiday Party! Holiday Party! Holiday Party!    

Saturday Dec 13th Saturday Dec 13th Saturday Dec 13th    
1:30 PM 1:30 PM 1:30 PM ---   4:00 PM 4:00 PM 4:00 PM    

at Grand Villa at Grand Villa at Grand Villa    
3600 343600 343600 34ththth   St SSt SSt S   

 

Details on Page 4 

RSVP by December 10th  

Come Celebrate The Holiday Season  

With Your Broadwater Neighbors! 

12th Annual Broadwater Holiday Party 
Friday, December 5th  7 PM - 11 PM 

Magnuson Hotel 6800 Skyway Lane 

RSVP before 12/1/2014 

online at www.broadwaterfl.org  or email 
hill.evelyn@hotmail.com or call 727-864-4188 

Please provide your name, address, phone #, 

number of guests and type of dish you will bring. 

Broadwater will provide Honey Baked ham & turkey and some sides 

Bring A Dish to Share 
 

Your donations for National Guard Families  

will be matched by The Broadwater Civic Association. 
You may bring cash or check made payable to 

Post of St. Petersburg FRG. 

Details on page 10 
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Dec 5: Broadwater Holiday Party  

Dec 13: "Frozen" Broadwater Holiday Party 

Dec 13: Broadwater Lighted Boat Parade 

2015 (Subject to Change) 

Jan 29: Board of Directors Meeting 

Feb 6:  Spring Broadwater Breeze Deadline 

Mar 5: General Meeting 

Mar 7: Neighborhood Garage Sale  

Apr 26: Broadwater Family Picnic 

Beautification Award Winter 2014 
Congratulations!  

Brian & Tessa Dault   

4188 38th St S   

Broadwater’s 2015 
 
 

 

will be introduced at the  

Holiday Party. 

Visit www.broadwaterfl.org 

for updated list of  

2015 Board of Directors 

The Daults will receive a $25 gift certificate compliments of  

Sun Valley Property Management 

Thanks to Dan and his crews for helping     

us keep Broadwater beautiful! 
 

 

Dan Kozsuch 813-507-7485 sunvalleypm1@gmail.com 

http://www.broadwaterfl.org
mailto:sunvalleypm1@gmail.com
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4394 48th Ave S  

4396 46th Ave S  
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THE SKYWAY MARINA DISTRICT  
 

The Skyway Marina District continues 

to move forward with much momen-

tum!  We welcomed 2 new businesses 

(Grand Villa and the Hair Cuttery) recently and have 

joined the St. Petersburg Chamber of Commerce.  We 

also had a visit from Mayor Kriseman and his staff.  

We are holding monthly Car Shows (next show is No-

vember 29th) and our committees are meeting regu-

larly. We have a number of Broadwater residents in-

volved on the Board and Committees but we can al-

ways use more.  If you are interested in serving on a 

committee please contact Linda Bowler.  The Board is 

also working with Kristen Mory on the May Day Races 

and Family Festival which will take place on May 2nd, 

2015.  The event includes a 5K and 10K race along 

with a focus around wellness, fun, family and commu-

nity. The SMD Business Association Improvement 

Meeting occurs the third Wednesday of each month at 

9:30AM at SPC Allstate Center.  All are invited to 

attend and let our city officials know what needs to 

be improved in the area. The Skyway Marina District 

Business Association meets on the first Tuesday of 

every month at 5:00 PM at various locations within the 

district. All are invited to attend this one hour meet-

ing to meet the business owners and stay up to date 

on what is happening in the SMD.  Our December 

2nd meeting will be at Loggerhead Marina (5821 32nd 

Way S) and our January 6th meeting will take place at 

the St. Petersburg City Theatre (4025 31st St. South).  

Mayor Rick Kriseman will be speaking to us in Janu-

ary about his 2015 goals and we want to have a great 

turnout! Contact Linda at 727-866-2696 or email   

Linda@skywaymarina.com or for further informa-

tion go to skywaymarinadistrict.org/  

WELCOME GRAND VILLA  
 

A great big welcome goes out to the Skyway Marina 

District’s latest gem, Grand Villa at 3600 34th St 

South. Grand Villa is an assisted living facility that 

opened recently after a 9 million dollar renovation.  

This resort style facility features different levels of 

care including a unique Memory Care unit that you 

must see!  If you are curious about what Grand Villa 

has to offer call 727-346-8685 for a tour or visit 

www.grandvillastpete.com. You can also check it out 

on December 13th at the Broadwater Frozen Family 

Holiday Party.  

Broadwater Family 

Holiday Party!  
Saturday December 13th 1:30 PM - 4:00 PM  

    at Grand Villa 3600 34th Street South 
There will be lots of food, drinks, prizes and fun for all ages including: 

 A children's parade starting at 1:45 PM - Bring your kids, grandkids, or any other kiddo you can find to dress 

up as their favorite Frozen or Disney character for a parade around Grand Villa. 

 The parade will end at the Grand Villa Theater where the kids can watch and sing-a-long to the movie Frozen." 

 While the movie is showing, adults are invited to mingle, eat, drink and be merry, and/or join in our Santa's 

workshop to make wreaths for Helping Hands (or for your own gifts). 

 The event will culminate with a visit from Santa Claus! 

No kids at home to bring, no worries. Please join us as we enjoy the holiday season with our Broadwater family 

and come meet our new neighbors at Grand Villa. Please RSVP by December 10th with the number attending 

(specify the number of children & adults) to Kristen Mory at kristenmory@yahoo.com or 727-688-9597. 

mailto:Linda@skywaymarina.com
http://skywaymarinadistrict.org/
http://www.grandvillastpete.com
mailto:kristenmory@yahoo.com
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From the BCA Board 
 

Season’s Greetings from the BCA Board of Direc-

tors.  I would like to thank all of our volunteers for 

their time and energy in making Broadwater and the 

Skyway Marina District stand out in the City of St. 

Petersburg.  We can all be proud to say that we repre-

sent a wonderful neighborhood!  Please continue to 

attend city events and be neighborhood ambassadors 

to let our leaders know why we call Broadwater 

home.  On December 5th, we will hold our 12th An-

nual Holiday Party at the Magnuson Resort.  Please 

plan to attend and be sure to invite any new 

neighbors. We will have the election of the 2015 

Board and a short Annual Meeting.  The Impacs will 

be playing once again and we will be accepting and 

matching donations for our National Guard families.  

See the front cover for more details and be sure to 

join your neighbors and RSVP now.  Be sure to join 

us at Grand Villa on December 13th for the Frozen 

Broadwater Family Holiday Party.  This event is for 

kids of all ages and it offers an opportunity to meet 

the folks at beautiful Grand Villa.  We will also be 

holding the 4th Annual Broadwater Boat Parade on 

the night of December 13th.  This event is great 

whether you participate on the water or the shore.  If 

you are having a Holiday gathering this is the perfect 

night to plan it.  Judges can vote via text or email and 

the decorated boats are a sight to see! Everything we 

do to make Broadwater great is made possible by our 

dues paying members and our loyal advertisers who 

underwrite our activities and the Broadwater Breeze.  

The 2015 membership form is enclosed so please fill 

it out and send in your $30 or bring it to the party.  I 

will close by wishing you and your family a safe 

Holiday Season and a prosperous 2015. 
 

Tom Ando 

BCA President 

Our Welcome Aboard representatives are Kris 

Holtman, Maria Roesner and Mary Lisan.  Kris, Maria, 

and Mary all live on 44th St S and have teamed up to 

make sure all new residents are welcomed in a timely 

manner. If you need to let our Welcome Aboard ladies 

know about a new resident please email info-

link@broadwaterfl.org or call Kris at 867-3172, Maria 

at 498-6899 or Mary at 215-962-8814 
 

A Warm Welcome to our Newest Neighbors 
Kimberlee Basile 4161 40th St S 

Janet Shurtleff  4040 39th St S 

Kathy Cregan 4560 44th St S 

Matt and Kelly Williams 4501 40th St S 

Kim Sue Miller 3815 48th Ave S 

John Platt & Kimberly Privitera 4396 46th Ave S  

Joseph Larkin 3801 38th Way  

Ted and Catherine Steadman 4490 38th Way S 

Mary Abbott 4394 48th Ave S  

THE RAHALL ESTATE  
 

The Rahall Estate was purchased by a local family 

who plans to make it their home.  This is the best 

news possible for this beautiful piece of Broadwater.   

Thanks to all who spoke out in favor of preserving 

this treasure.  Your voice was heard! 
NATIONAL GUARD DONATIONS 

 

We are once again showing our support for our local 

National Guard Families by taking donations for the 

holidays.  Broadwater will match your donation dol-

lar for dollar.  Please bring your cash or check dona-

tion to the Holiday Party or you may mail a check to 

our Treasurer Vicki Linkovich at 4316 44th St S.  

Checks may be made out to St. Petersburg Post FRG.  

Thanks for supporting our neighbors who support 

Broadwater! 

BROADWATER INFOLINK 
 

Infolink is an email tool used to communicate informa-

tion to residents of Broadwater.  Infolink is also used 

by subscribers to obtain referrals and buy and sell 

items.  It has also been used to successfully reunite pets 

with their owners.  To subscribe email your name, ad-

dress, phone number, and e-mail address to info-

link@broadwaterfl.org.  Your information will be kept 

confidential so you will not receive spam or advertising 

e-mail.  If you have registered for Infolink and have 

not received any emails recently, please email us at 

infolink@broadwaterfl.org to let us know. 

mailto:infolink@broadwaterfl.org
mailto:infolink@broadwaterfl.org
mailto:infolink@broadwaterfl.org
mailto:infolink@broadwaterfl.org
mailto:infolink@broadwaterfl.org
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     Membership 2014 

Your dues are appreciated and support 

the many activities of the Broadwater 

Civic Association.  Thanks to our 297 

paid members in 2014.  We ended up at 56% and 7 more 

members than last year’s total.  The 2015 membership 

form is included in this newsletter. Please mail it in the 

envelope provided or pay in person at the Holiday Party 

on December 5th.  Please be sure to fill out your mem-

bership form completely even if your information or 

your pet’s information has not changed.  This will in-

sure that we have your information up to date.  If you 

no longer have a pet previously listed in the registry 

please let us know.  Please insert it in the envelope and 

bring it with you if you choose to pay in person. 

FAMILY OWNED & OPERATED SINCE 1997  
By: Gene & Sherry Pringle  

Treasurer’s Report 
Submitted by Vicki Linkovich 

 

Cash and Certificates of Deposit as of October 

31 total $40,045. Revenues year-to-date through 

October 31, 2014 of $17,036 compared to 

$13,143 for the same period last year.  The in-

crease is primarily due to a donation to BCA by 

Rick Janka and an increase in advertising re-

ceipts.  2014 year-to date expenses of $11,832 

compared to $9,038 for the same period last 

year.  The 2014 year-to-date expenditures in-

clude $500 for a donation to Skyway Marina 

District, Inc. and $1,439 for street sign repairs. 

Please Remember To   

Thank and Support  

Our Broadwater Breeze 

Advertisers 

Special Thanks  

to all Contributors 

SEECLICKFIX  
submitted by Mary Lisan  
 

Is there a wooden palette blocking the side-

walk?  Is there a light out on the street 

where you live?  Is there a problem with 

overgrowth of a tree or bush on city prop-

erty?  Don’t know who to report it to?  

There is an answer.  It’s called SeeClickFix and it is designed report 

and track issues that are brought up in the neighborhood directly to 

officials in Pinellas County and St Petersburg.  This app works with 

your smartphone or can also be used from a computer.   
 

The smartphone app is can be found wherever you go to download 

your apps.  Be sure to look for the St Pete icon to get the app specific 

to St. Petersburg.  Create an account and you can report an issue by 

taking a picture of the issue and submitting it city officials.  You can 

also track your issue online if you would like.  The PC app is located 

at http://seeclickfix.com/ There is a box at the top of the screen where 

you enter your city – St Petersburg FL.  The next screen will show the 

complaints and the status of the complaint in Pinellas County.  You 

can register to report an issue there, follow the page, ask a question or 

see maps of the area. Hopefully, we can all participate in the larger 

community and keep St Petersburg beautiful. 

http://seeclickfix.com/
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Health and Wellness Column          

  Planning for Wellness 
 

  It's that time of year again for lots of temptations and holiday indulgences.  Although occasional    

  treats and indulgences are just fine if they are part of your overall wellness plan, too much of a 

good thing can lead you into the new year feeling like a good resolution is your only hope! Instead of getting to 

the point of feeling guilty or that you have lost control only to be regained at some point next year, I challenge 

you to come up with a reasonable wellness plan you can maintain over the holidays. Keep it simple, and make 

sure it includes a few reasonable treats here and there, along with maintaining a regular fitness regimen.  Holi-

day parties can also be tempting, but your body may need you to say no to an invitation every now and then to 

maintain your sanity and your pants size! 
 

As part of this plan, I am also issuing a challenge to everyone to save the date of May 2, 2015, on your calendar 

and be ready to participate in the Skyway Marina District's first annual May Day Races and Family Festival. 

This event will raise money for a beautification project to benefit our district.  There will be a 5k and a 10k race 

through beautiful Clam Bayou as well as a Family Festival filled with fun games and wellness activities for all 

ages. Not ready for a 5 or 10k, but interested in getting there?  Stay tuned for some new walking groups and run 

training that you can take advantage of after the first of the year!  No chance of convincing you to race – no 

worries, there will be something for everyone including participating by attending the festival, volunteering at 

the event, or participating as a sponsor or donor. I look forward to sharing more information about this event 

after the first of the year. To that end, please Like us on Facebook (May Day Races and Family Festival) and if 

you have any questions in the meantime or would like to participate as a sponsor, please contact me at  

maydayrace@yahoo.com.  Until then, I wish you happy and healthy holidays with no regrets! 

©2014 Kristen Mory, owner and instructor for Generations Yoga and Fitness, www.generationsyoga.com 

FLOOD INSURANCE   submitted by Mary Lisan 
 

Depending on where you live and when your home was built, you may be eligible for a less expensive rate on your cur-

rent flood insurance.  If there was a Flood Insurance Rate Map (FIRM) in existence for your location when your home 

was built and you have an elevation certificate that states how far above sea level you are on your way to finding out if 

you are eligible. 

1) Find and copy your Elevation Certificate.  The information on it that you are interested in is the FIRM ID number and 

your elevation.  If a FIRM was not in place, it will say so on the certificate (You would not be eligible). 

2) Go to the StPete.org website and copy your property card.  The information that you are interested in is when it was 

built. In your browser, type or copy and paste the following: http://stpete.org/ 

 Look on the left side of the page and find:  Other City Services 

 Go to Research/View (the 4th item down) and click on the down arrow and choose Property Cards   

 You will be on a page labeled Questsys Web Client.  Choose the tab at the top that says SEARCH 

 In the Category line (3rd down from the top), click the down arrow and choose Property Card from the list 

 In the first line of the items that come up next, put your street address (you don’t need city, state or zip) 

 In the bottom of that box, click Search 

 Your results will show up under that, click on the hyperlink that appears with your address on it 

 Your Property Card document will appear on the right side of the box you were using.  Below the General Information 

about your property should be other files listed.  These will be permits issued by the city on your property. 

 I copied all of mine to a Word Document so I could enlarge them to see the writing.  I found the dates of the initial 

permits and all subsequent ones. 

3) Ask your St Petersburg Permitting Official what FIRM was used when permitting the building of your home.  If it 

agrees with your Elevation Certificate, you would then ask the Permitting Official for a letter stating that your home 

was built “IN COMPLIANCE”.  It will cost approximately $60. 

4) Send all the information to your Insurance Company and ask them to adjust your rate from Pre-FIRM to  

    IN COMPLIANCE. 

HOLIDAY TRASH & RECYCLING SCHEDULE 
 

Trash Collection for Christmas and New Year’s Day weeks will be on Monday and Wednesday and  

Recycling will be picked up on Friday. 

mailto:maydayrace@yahoo.com
http://www.generationsyoga.com/
http://stpete.org/
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BLOCK CAPTAINS  
 

We welcome Brian Dault as the new Block Captain for 38th St. S on the north side of 

Broadwater.  Many thanks to the 23 Block Captains who are your street level represen-

tatives in Broadwater.  Each street or area has a Block Captain assigned to be your first 

contact for neighborhood questions or concerns as well as lost and found pets.  Block 

Captains also hand deliver the Broadwater Breeze and can collect your 2015 member-

ship dues.   They provide a presence on your block and are a key to the success of 

Broadwater. You can find a list of the Block Captains under the Contact Us tab at www.Broadwaterfl.org.  The 

top Block Captains for membership in 2014 were Tom Ando (38th St. & 37th St South of 42nd Ave) at 87%, 

Thom Burton (3900 – 4095 48th Ave. S) at 83%, Paul & Lee Krueger (3800 – 4150 46th Ave) at 81% and Bob 

Uhrie (3800-3899 48th Ave S) at 75%.  Thanks to all of our Block Captains for their time and efforts to 

make Broadwater the best place to live!!  

REMINDERS  
 

 Be sure to lock your vehicles when unattended and do not leave valuables in them overnight 

 Please be mindful of the speed limit in Broadwater 

 Please remind your contractors and guests to observe the “No Parking” signs on the north side of 46th Ave S. 

 Please clean up after your pet.  It is against city ordinance to not pick up their waste so carry a bag and help 

keep Broadwater Beautiful! 

RESIDENTIAL LIGHTING (GOOD NEIGHBOR GUIDE) 
 

Did you know that there is an International Dark Sky Association (IDA)?  Well, there is, and 

they have guidelines and suggestions about how to light your property for enhanced safety while 

not creating glare for your neighbors.  Did you know that unshielded fixtures create glare and 

splatter light everywhere and may make a property less safe by not focusing the light where it is 

needed.  You may not be aware of how your neighbors are affected by the light trespass coming 

off your property.  Some of the points made by IDA are: 

 Dark sky friendly lighting does not mean dark ground. 

 Safety is important, but brighter does not mean safer. 

A starry sky is a natural resource. 

These are just a few of the highlights from the newsletter put out by IDA.  If you have an issue with light pol-

lution, talk to your neighbor and have them over to see things from your perspective and check out the full 

document at www.darksky.org or www.broadwaterfl.org 

NEXTDOOR BROADWATER 
Nextdoor Broadwater is a free private network that connects Broadwater neighbors.  It is billed as Facebook 

for Neighbors and is limited to just Broadwater subscribers.  You are able to post events, items wanted or 

for sale, crime and safety alerts, recommendations for local businesses and more.  Infolink does not post 

items wanted or items for sale any more.  Nextdoor is your tool for buying and selling in Broadwater.  
To join, request an invitation by emailing your name and address to t.ando@turtlese.com. Check it out at 

www.nextdoor.com and see why 200 neighbors have already joined.  For tips on how to adjust your Nextdoor 

settings go to www.broadwaterfl.org 

 

PET REGISTRY 
 

The Broadwater Pet Registry is designed to help lost pets find their way home.  If you have not registered 

your pet yet, there are several ways to do it.  One way is to fill out the information on your membership form. 

You may also register your pet at www.broadwaterfl.org or at any neighborhood event.  Please update us if 

your pet was previously registered and is no longer with you. 
 

 

http://www.broadwaterfl.org/
http://www.darksky.org
http://www.broadwaterfl.org
mailto:t.ando@turtlese.com
http://www.nextdoor.com
http://www.broadwaterfl.org
http://www.broadwaterfl.org
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CAREFEST 2014 
 

On September 27th the City of St. Petersburg took part 

in Carefest.  Carefest is a national event dedicated to 

organizing volunteers for a variety of projects designed 

to improve the quality of life for neighborhoods and 

individuals in need. Six Broadwater volunteers staffed 

the registration tent at Lake Vista Park and efficiently 

checked-in volunteer groups out to their projects help-

ing St. Petersburg win the Compassion Cup once 

again. Thanks to Paul & Lee Krueger, Mike & Junia 

Milvain, Vicki Linkovich and Tom Ando for taking 

the time to care. Broadwater intends to participate in 

this event every year and we encourage everyone to 

get involved and be Bee Caretagious! 

BROADWATER  NEIGHBORHOOD WATCH  
 

On September 25, 2014, a training class for 5 new patrol members of the Broadwater Neighborhood Watch Pro-

gram was conducted by Officer John Harris and Officer Mark Williams of the St Petersburg Police Department. 

The class was attended by 5 of our Broadwater neighbors who want to be active and make a difference in our 

community.  

The 5 new patrol 

members are from 

left: Brian Dault, Evan 

Mory, Beth Gomez, 

Barbara Townsend 

and Marty Lisan. 

Broadwater can boast 

about one of the best 

Neighborhood Watch 

Organizations in St. 

Petersburg thanks to 

the work of coordina-

tor Ted Seefeldt with 

help from Glenn 

Brown, and Thom 

Burton. Many thanks 

to our 52 patrollers 

whose presence helps keep Broadwater safe. The next time you see one of our patrol members, please take the 

time to thank them for volunteering their time. Together, we can make a difference in our neighborhood.  If you 

wish to participate in the Neighborhood Watch Patrol, please contact Ted Seefeldt at 727-421-1201 or See-

feldt@TampaBay.rr.com. We ask all resi-

dents to always be observant for any poten-

tial criminals looking for an opportunity.  

Report anything suspicious to the police at 

893-7780.  This has proven to be a great de-

terrent in the past and assists our police de-

partment in preventing crime trends in 

Broadwater.  We also ask that you do not give 

work to individuals that solicit door-to-door.  

You are taking a risk if an uninsured person is 

injured on your property.   

 

There is a new tool available to report  

Crime Tips anonymously.  TIP 411 can be  

found at www.stpete.org/police/    

You can also report a tip via phone by  

texting SPPD and your information to TIP411.   

mailto:Seefeldt@TampaBay.rr.com
mailto:Seefeldt@TampaBay.rr.com
http://www.stpete.org/police/
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4TH ANNUAL  

BROADWATER BOAT  

PARADE OF HOLIDAY 

LIGHTS  SAT DEC. 13TH 
 

Join us on the sea or the 

land for the 2014 Broadwa-

ter Boat Parade starting at 

6:45 PM.  We had a great 

turnout on the water and 

shore last year and expect 

more of the same this year.  

It’s not too late to enter 

your boat by emailing 

broadwaterholidayboat-

parade@gmail.com.  More 

information and a map of 

the route can be found at 

www.broadwaterfl.org 

Broadwater Family 
Holiday Party!  

Saturday Dec 13th  
1:30 PM - 4:00 PM  

at Grand Villa  
3600 34th Street South 

mailto:broadwaterholidayboatparade@gmail.com
mailto:broadwaterholidayboatparade@gmail.com
http://www.broadwaterfl.org
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SCENE IN BROADWATER  
Submitted by Tony Schott (top)

and Jan Alexander (lower) 
 

If you have a photo that  

represents life in Broadwater 

please email it to  

infolink@broadwaterfl.org 

 
 
 

12th Annual  

Broadwater  

Holiday Party 

Friday, December 5th   

7 PM - 11 PM 

Magnuson Hotel  

6800 Skyway Lane  

mailto:infolink@broadwaterfl.org
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